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VII. STANDING COMMITTEES 
 
 

A. Academic and Student Affairs Committee 
 
 
Services and Activities Fee – University of Washington, Tacoma:  Request for 
Transfer of Funds  
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
This is a recommendation of the Academic and Student Affairs Committee that the 
Board of Regents approve the transfer of funds from University of Washington, 
Tacoma, Long Term Fund, for specific allocations as outlined in the attachment. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Services and Activities Fees at UW Tacoma and UW Bothell are collected separately 
from the Services and Activities Fee at the Seattle campus, but the process is handled 
in like manner for each campus.  As provided under RCW 28B.15.045, a student 
committee proposes the annual program priorities and budget allocation levels to the 
Board of Regents for approval.  The Board of Regents has approved the Services and 
Activities Fee (SAF) Guidelines that established the Services and Activities Fee 
(SAF) Committee for UW Tacoma and its operating procedures. 
 
The demographic profile of the student body of the University of Washington, 
Tacoma, has changed significantly over the years, and will change even more 
dramatically with the addition of a freshman class beginning in Autumn 2006.  
Faculty, staff and students at the University of Washington, Tacoma, have worked 
throughout the year planning for the changes related to the incoming freshman class 
in areas such as curriculum and student administrative services.  While the campus 
remains one to which students commute, more of the students are full-time, and more 
of them seek on-campus opportunities in student development and recreational 
activities.   
 
This allocation of $550,000 from the Long Term Fund would go toward items 
outlined in the attachment, including enhancing student activity spaces; purchasing 
recreational equipment; building out and equipping the Longshoreman’s Hall for 
recreational use; and providing a limited amount of contingency funding toward 
critical needs that will be identified as these projects move forward.  
 
The student body, through the Services and Activities Fee Committee, is requesting 
this allocation from the Long Term fund to make changes that will enhance the 
campus and provide opportunities for students on a long-term basis. 
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